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April is the Month of the Military Child and 
during this month especially, Hunt Military 
Communities celebrates the youngest 
members of our communities. The smallest 
warriors, the children, often make some of 
the most significant sacrifices moving from 
state to state, school to school, and having 
parents deployed for long periods, along 

with many other challenges military families face.  We are proud to 
acknowledge and support the tremendous strength and resiliency 
children of our military families display.  This year, for the first time, 
we are launching “Hunt Little Heroes.”  We ask that your children 
share stories of what they think it takes to be a hero and how they’ve 
been a positive influence in their community.   Applicants are asked to 
submit a 300-word essay, a video no longer than 2 minutes, or a 
drawing telling their “Hero Story” in their own unique way. For the 
“younger” heroes, a photo with a short blurb may also be submitted.  
All applicants will receive a complimentary Hunt Little Heroes cape and 
mask. Each selected Hunt Little Hero will act as “Hero for the day” at a 
special celebratory event at their local Hunt community in honor of 
Month of the Military Child.  Applicants can visit https://
www.huntmilitarycommunities.com/our-communities to see whether 
they qualify and to submit their story.  From all of us here at HMC, 
thank you for your service and sacrifice. 
 

Best, 

 

 

 

John Ehle 

President 

Hunt Military Communities 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Our President’s Message 

Maintenance Corner—   Check Your Filters! Just 

because your cooling system gets cool doesn’t mean it’s working 

efficiently. To get the longest life out of your cooling system, 

change the filters at least once each month. Also, check 

thermostat batteries. Remember, an ideal temperature setting is 

68 for heating and 78 for cooling.  

Be sure to download the Rent Café app to submit and track 

routine maintenance request.  

Contact our office for virtual leasing options! 

Contact Information Office 

7666 Intrepid Rd. Bldg. 456, Millington, TN 38054 

Phone: 901-872-8905 • Fax: 901-872-8915 

Facebook: Mid-South Family Housing 

Mid-South Family Housing! 

Base Contact Info: 
Navy Housing- 
901-874-5547 
 

Visitor Control Center- 
901-874-5537 
 

MWR- 
901-874-5576 
 

Chaplin- 
901-874-5341 

Gregory Preston– Community 
Director 
Pam Scarbrough- Accounting 
Specialist 
Holly Holcomb– Resident Service 
Specialist (RSS)  
Hailey Gray - Resident Service 
Specialist (RSS)                     

 
Brian Pegram - Maintenance 
Director 
Joseph Mueller - Maintenance 
Supervisor 
Bud Thorne– Maintenance Tech. 
Marvin Thompson - Maintenance 
Tech. 
Tammy Thorne– QAQC 

STAFF LIST 

Parking- There is a small parking lot available for current 

residents only to park RV, ATV, trailers & etc. Please be 

sure to register at the management office. Parking on grass 

and sidewalks are not allowed. 

https://www.huntmilitarycommunities.com/our-communities
https://www.huntmilitarycommunities.com/our-communities

